
 

 

25th June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Reception Sports Day 
Thursday 9th July 2015 

 
Here we go again! Weather permitting, we will be holding the rescheduled Reception Sports Day on 
Thursday 9th July in the afternoon. We are planning to walk to The Field of Oz, which is a small green 
space along Oswald Road, and carry out our Sports Day. We hope to arrive at The Field of Oz for 
1.15pm. Appropriate clothing should also be worn, including appropriate footwear. 
 
This will be a wonderful opportunity to watch your child take part in an end of year Sports Day and we 
would love for as many parents / guardians to come as possible. We would really appreciate if any 
parents could volunteer to help the children walk to and from the Field of Oz. If you are able to do this 
then please speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Following sports day we will be returning to our classrooms for a celebration of all the children’s hard 
work in Reception and a mini ‘graduation’ as they prepare to move into Year 1. This will begin at 
approximately 2.45pm and we would love you to stay and watch. 
 
If we are unfortunate enough to get rained off again, we will be holding a Stay and Play and celebration 
afternoon, at the same time, instead of sports day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Dyson 
Reception Phase Leader 


